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“I have said that our small businesses keep the local communities going because of their service, convenience,
merchandise and job opportunities. We must do what we can to keep these businesses afloat. Governor Cuomo's
proposed tax reduction will allow the small businesses to operate at a high efficiency and continue to fuel our daily
lives. Furthermore, the proposed Small Business Summit can also give business owners and stakeholders the tools
needed to function at that high level. I thank Governor Cuomo for recognizing the vitality in these small but mighty
businesses.” 
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